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8. BOARD REPRESENTATION ON OUTSIDE ORGANISATIONS  
 

General Manager responsible: General Manager Regulation and Democracy Services, DDI 941-8549 
Officer responsible: Community Board Principal Adviser 
Author: Jeanne Pearce, Acting Community Secretary 

 
 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is for the Board to consider appointing liaison representatives to 

residents’ associations and to nominate representatives to some city and community 
organisations/committees.  The Board will need to review these activities and appoint one or 
more representatives where on-going involvement is felt necessary.   

 
 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
 2. Under the former Banks Peninsula District Council the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board 

liaison representation on residents’ associations was as follows: 
 
  Lyttelton Harbour Residents’ Association (1 member) 
  Cass Bay Residents’ Association  (2 members) 
  Charteris Bay Residents Association (2 members) 
  Church Bay Residents’ Association  (1 member) 
  Diamond Harbour Community Association  (1 member) 
  Governors Bay Community Association (1 member) 
  Lyttelton Community Arts Council  (1 member) 
  Lyttelton Museum  (1 member) 
  Canterbury Neighbourhood Support  (1 member) 
  Pony Point Committee  (1 member) 
  Port Levy Residents Association (2 members) 
  Project Port Lyttelton (1 member) 
  Purau Residents’ Association (2 members) 
  Rapaki  (1 member) 
  Safer Banks Peninsula  (1 member) 
  Lyttelton Harbour and Bays Youth Council  (2 members) 
  Corsair Bay Residents’ Association  (2 members) 
  Neighbourhood Support Canterbury (1 member) 
  Age Concern Canterbury (1 member) 
 
 3. Banks Peninsula District Council representatives were formerly appointed to the following: 
 
  Diamond Harbour & Districts Health Support Group 
  Harvey Page Trust/Corsair Bay Advisory Committee 
  Lyttelton District Community Arts Council 
  Lyttelton Museum 
 
 4. Future consideration, at a later stage, will be given to other organisations that may/do warrant 

Council representation, specifically: 
 
  Selwyn-Banks Peninsula Road Safety Committee 
  Orton Bradley Park Board 
 
 FINANCIAL AND LEGAL CONSIDERATIONS 
 
 5. Where Board members are appointed to outside organisations, their attendance at meetings will 

be covered by their elected members' salary, and meeting fees will not apply. Thus, there are no 
substantial financial implications, apart from the payment of mileage incurred in attending such 
meetings. 

 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board consider whether or not to appoint liaisons/representatives to the 

above noted organisations. 


